

All Saints Church of England Primary School

Tel: 01530 832608 Fax: 01530 813675 Website:www.allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk Email: office@allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk

Chair of Governors: Gavin Brown
Headteacher: Andy Mawdsley
Deputy Headteacher: Tom Coleman

29th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Parents' Evening

Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th October 2021 All Classes (Please note Year 6 Lions only on Tue 12th October)



Parents' Evening Procedures

We are delighted to be returning to parents evening in school. Giving you the opportunity to meet face to face with teachers and to see your children's books. We will be using the same online parents' evening booking system as previously. **Please only one parent per child.**

This enables all parents/carers to book a time convenient for you to meet with your child's teacher. You will be sent a text message on Monday 4th October at 10.00 am with a link to the system which will allow you to book an appointment.

When you receive the text, if you have any questions please contact Miss Turnbull in the office who will be happy to assist you.

Covid Precautions

Whilst we greatly value the importance of parents being able to come into school, we appreciate that some parents may still have concerns around Covid. With this in mind, we would be grateful if parents could please sanitise hands before coming into school and wear masks in the corridors. You will not be expected to wear masks in the classroom, where windows will be open and teachers will maintain social distance. Most importantly if you have any symptoms of Covid, please do not attend and teachers will arrange an alternative time for a phone call to update on progress.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.

Best regards,









